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Raffle 

Thank you for the incredible support 

shown towards the Christmas raffle. You 

have helped us raise £170 for school 

funds. We plan to buy something for the 

children to use on the playground with 

this money– thank you!  

First prize was won by Ariel in Conker 

Class. 

Second prize was won by Freyja in Oak 

Class. 

Third prize was won by Namrata in Oak 

Class. 

 

We hope to hold more raffles in the 

future!  

 

Music Lessons 

 

Friday 15th December 2023  

 

What a wonderful week we have had at school!  

Christmas well and truly arrived, with the children shining brightly! 

Thank you to those of you who joined us to watch the Christmas performances. The 

children showed just how talented they are; acting and singing beautifully and sharing 

the message of Christmas in such a special way.  

We have been overwhelmed with the kind comments we have received and have 

thoroughly enjoyed getting to know you as parents even better over the last few days. 

Thank you for supporting our school.  Have a very merry and blessed Christmas with 

your loved ones.  

A message from Mrs. Otter—Head Teacher  

 

Father Christmas 

We had a very special visitor at school on 

Thursday morning. Father Christmas visit-

ed all the children  and  delivered a book 

for them to share with you at home. 

 

 

Important Date  

 

We return to school for the Spring Term on Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 

 

Parent Teacher and Friend 

 Association  

We are really wanting to start a PTFA in 

our school. This is a group of people who 

work together to fundraise for the school, 

to ensure that children are   given the best 

opportunities.  

Mrs. Simpson and Miss Moloney would 

love your help with this. If you wish to be 

part of this group please come to school 

on Thursday 11th  January 2024 from 

8:30am for a hot drink, cake and chat, so 

we can get this initiative up and running. 

Thank you very much in advance for your 
support. 


